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This year, as a member of the Executive Board, I participated in a majority of the 
online meetings of the Executive Board.  
 
The nomination I initiated and organized for the 2024 SAA Fryxell Award for 
Interdisciplinary Research in the category of Physics garnered the prize. With co-
chair Alessandra Pecci, I organized the Fryxell Symposium for the 2024 annual 
meeting of the Society for American Archaeology. 
 
After many years of service to the SAS, I tendered my resignation as a member of 
the Board as of the 2024 Annual General Meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


